
From: <kenneth.ainger@ exeloncorp.com>
To: <nxs@nrc.gov>
Date: Mon, Dec 5, 2005 10:08 AM
Subject: Braidwood Station Sample Results

Nick,

I am on our issue management team, as the regulatory lead, addressing the Braidwood Station tritium
issue. Attached, for you information, are additional sample results from our expanded monitoring effort.
The attached sample results are for offsite locations. We would like you to consider these preliminary
results because we plan to take other measures to ensure data quality, such as sending a split of the
sample to a separate lab and taking confirmatory samples at selected locations. I am onsite today in the
training building and will try to contact you to verify you received these sample results.

Ken Ainger
x4019
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OjTsite sample results as or 12/3/05.

j W pond -1300" wesi of undeveloped pond is at background tritium levels
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